January 2nd, 2011 review of General Windows SIG by Alan Raul

Office 2010 - the real startup guide - Second Edition

http://news.office-watch.com/t/n.aspx?articleid=1516&zoneid=24

How-To Geek - Windows 7 Articles

http://www.howtogeek.com/tag/windows-7/

Secunia Personal Software Inspector (PSI)

http://secunia.com/vulnerability_scanning/personal/

Secunia Online Software Inspector (OSI)

http://secunia.com/vulnerability_scanning/online/

Plugin Check

http://www.mozilla.com/en-US/plugincheck/

January 2nd, 2011 Main Meeting Review by John Waller

At 12:45 PM Alan Raul conducted his Q & A session.

At 2:30 PM Main Meeting presentation was by **Lauri Sowa** of **Wise Owl Opportunities** <u>www.wiseowlops.com</u>. Lauri gave an excellent discussion on MS Word 2010, discussing the changes since Word 2007 and Word 2003. Afterward, there was time for a question and answer period.

February 6th, 2011 Programming Schedule: by John Waller

Alan Raul will moderate his Q & A session from 12:45 PM to 2:00 PM

Main Program Presentation:

After the break, at 2:30 PM, our scheduled presenter will be **Lauri Sowa** of Wise Owl Opportunities www.wiseowlops.com. [Do check out Lauri's Website to see how resourceful she is.] Lauri will be giving a presentation on MS Excel 2010. We expect this to be as informative as her presentation on MS Word was at the January meeting.

Lauri recently completed a video on **MS Excel 2010**. She will donate some copies of the CDs to SLO Bytes. We will have them available for our drawing give-away.

President's Message

At our February 6th, 2011 meeting: At 12:45 PM, **Alan Raul** will be moderating the Question and Answer session At 2:30 PM, **Lauri Sowa** will give her presentation

Go to http://www.slobytes.org/newsletter/push/ to see the **PUSH** reviews. They come to us from **Dave Gerber**, Director/PUSH Chairman of APCUG. Our Webmaster, **Ralph Sutter**, uploads these articles to our website. The actual PUSH articles are hyperlinked from the index.

You can view the Association of Personal Computer User Groups (APCUG) Publications here: http://www.slobytes.org/apcug/index.html.

Take a look at http://www.kcbx.net/training.html to see if you would like to avail yourself of the various computer related classes available at the KCBXnet Training Facility.

Cal Poly Continuing Education's Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI) is a comprehensive learning and service program for those 50 and over. This is a highly rated College level education program available at Cal Poly. This is their website: http://www.olli.calpoly.edu/.

--Ray Miklas

Treasurer's Report for February 2011

Income January:	
Renewing members	\$200.00
New members	50.00
Refreshments receipts	33.00
Raffle ticket sales	445.00
Expenses January	
Hall rent	90.00
Refreshment costs	64.18
New locker keys	7.09
Bank statement for end of December 2010	
Checking acct	3,287.60
Savings acct	55.00
Interest for year 2010	34.28
Plus deposit from Janu	ary Meeting 283.00

Renewing Members: Kenneth Anderson, David Burns, Frederick W. Cook, Ray Miklas, Richard Rall, Roy Sheehy, Robert Styerwalt, Dick Dozier

New Members: Lauri Sowa, and returning prior member, Michael Moore

Treasurer's Comments: Alan's Q & A session sparked a lot of good discussion, and as we expected, Lauri Sowa made a standout presentation.

Robert Mires, Treasurer

Club Information and Meeting Times

SLO Bytes, a PC Users Group dedicated to educate its members in the use of personal computers, digital devices and software, meets on the first Sunday of each month at the Independent Order of Odd Fellows (IOOF) Hall at 520 Dana Street, San Luis Obispo. All meetings are open to the public at no cost. Special interest groups meet from 12:45 PM to 2:00 PM and guest speaker presentations begin at 2:30 PM. Contact **John Waller** (johnlwaller at sbcglobal.net) or visit http://www.slobytes.org/index.shtml for additional information about SLO Bytes and the scheduled presentation.

HardCopy is a monthly publication of SLO Bytes PC Users' Group located in San Luis Obispo, California. Information in this Newsletter is derived from both our own membership and other PC User Group Newsletters. The purpose of this publication is to inform our members of meetings and provide information related to the use of PCs and various Operating Systems.

Membership Dues are \$25 per year. Full membership entitles you to our monthly newsletter via e-mail, technical assistance, raffle gift drawing at the end of the meetings, a voice in the affairs of the club, and comradeships.

Article Submission Deadline for submission of articles is the 20th of each month. Articles should be E-mailed to the editor (rmiklas at pacbell.net).

Computer-related businesses wishing to advertise in **HardCopy** may now do so. The rate is \$15.00 per month or \$120.00 per year for a business card size announcement. Content in ad copy is subject to approval by the SLO Bytes Board of Directors.

SLO Bytes Officers/Volunteers

Ray Miklas - President (HardCopy Editor) rmiklas at pacbell.net
John Waller - Vice President (Programs Chair/Publicity) johnlwaller at sbcglobal.net
Robert Mires - Treasurer (Membership/Publishing) rmires at sbcglobal.net
Ralph Sutter - Secretary (Webmaster/HTML-Internet SIG) rsutter at cuesta.edu
Alan Raul (General SIG/Linux SIG)
Bob Grover (Photography SIG)
John Waller (Contributing Columnist/Main Meeting Review)
Nancy Vrooman (Refreshments)
Peter Stonehewer (Refreshments)
Ken Stilts (Set-up/Clean-up)

Disclaimer: Neither SLO Bytes PC Users' Group, its officers, editors, or contributors to this newsletter assume liability for damages arising out of this publication of any article, including but not limited to the listing of programming code, batch files and other helpful hints. Articles from this newsletter may be reprinted by other user groups if credit is given to both the author and newsletter from which it was taken. Reproduction of articles with a specific Copyright notice is prohibited without prior permission from the original author.

SLO Bytes Website http://www.slobytes.org/index.shtml